
April 1, 1974 

Col. George Juskalian 
2000 s. Eads Street 
Arlington, Virginia 22202 

Dear Col. Juskalian: 

We gr atly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #18179 is enclosed. 

Enclo"'ure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


